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A message from Miss Woodward 

 
As we come to the end of the week, we all need to take a 
minute and reflect on how well we are doing. Like you, 
we are a parent, a son/daughter, a brother/sister..... we 

are going through the same challenges as yourselves 
with our families and our mental health. We can 
empathise with your situation and endeavour to 
support you where possible. But I feel we all need to 
remember we have all succeeded in many ways during 

lockdown and we need to remember to celebrate these 
‘wins’ and say WELL DONE to ourselves. 
 
We appreciate that you may be feeling anxious about 
schools remaining closed until at least the 8th March and 
the continuation of home learning. In order to help you 

further, this week we are sending you a questionnaire 
on ParentHub to seek your views and feedback about 
home learning. Together we will support each other and 
make improvements to help support you at home. We 
fully understand that home learning is difficult.  

This week we are also sending out links to our key stage 
assemblies and our whole school praise assembly. We 
are hoping this will help the children feel more 
connected with school.  
 

Take care and stay safe 

Miss Woodward 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 Even though we can’t all be together in school at 

the moment, we would like to hold class carnival 

celebrations where we have a day off from Google 

Classroom and looking at screens! 
 

These will take place during the last week of half 

term on a day chosen by your child’s class 

teacher. 

It will be a day for wearing colourful clothes, 

playing games, dancing, drumming and eating party 

food! Lots of the children have been designing 

and making masks, floats and headdresses so this 

will be a great chance to wear them!  

You will be able to share your Carnival day on 

Seesaw so all your friends can see! Look out for 

information from your child’s class teacher about 

when and what will be happening in your class! 

 
 

Celebrating Home Learning 

In these challenging and difficult times, we believe it is important to celebrate the exceptional work our 

children are producing at home. We recognise the effort and pride that is going into learning at home. We 

would like to say a huge thank you to all our parents and carers for supporting their children with home 

learning. You are all stars. Here is a snapshot of some of the wonderful home learning. 


